
WE ARE LOCATED AT: 103 LAUREL AVE, CARRBORO, NC 27510 

Toddler Room 2

November has been such a fun month for
everyone in Toddler Room 2! We've continued to
make our way through the alphabet learning the
letters i, j, and k. The class has also been
exploring different art mediums; one week we
colored with crayons, another with markers, and
the next with paint.
We're so proud of Amelia and Frankie for
graduating to Transition Room 2 and we're very
excited to be welcoming new students Sunny,
Blakely, and Halle to the class next month!

Warm Wishes, Ms. Kiana & Ms. Edith

Snapshots Of Toddler Room1

November was a fantastic month in the Toddler
2 class! We are still going through our alphabet
and learned about letters H,I,J and K. The
toddlers have been doing fun art projects like
coffee filter tie-dye, Do-A-Dot painting, and
fingerpainting. For Thanksgiving, we made
handprint turkeys! It's hard to believe the year
is almost over! Next month we look forward to
starting the holiday season.



Smiles, Mx. Lindsay and Ms. Paw Soe

Toddler Room 1

Snapshots Of Toddler Room2

https://www.bing.com/local?lid=YN873x13155308323486461508&id=YN873x13155308323486461508&q=Montessori+Academy+of+Carrboro+%26+Chapel+Hill&name=Montessori+Academy+of+Carrboro+%26+Chapel+Hill&cp=35.910606384277344%7e-79.07683563232422&ppois=35.910606384277344_-79.07683563232422_Montessori+Academy+of+Carrboro+%26+Chapel+Hill


Hi Friends! It was a busy and quick month for us!
We focused on kinesthetic - hand and eye
coordination. This is a very important skill at this
age. Letters E & G were a major focus. We even
brought the outside in to do an activity with
leaves! Fun was had by all!
We tried to connect our artworks and activities
while learning numbers and letters. We are
delighted to welcome two amazing girls to our
class! Welcome, Amelia and Frankie!! 



Best, Ms. Arlene & Ms. Daphne 

SnapShots Of CH:1-2

 November always seem fly by! CH:1-1 continued
to work  on mastering the alphabet. Singing the
ABC's is the best way to practice at this age. 
 We worked really hard on learning the letter
"c" and what words start with "c".
We sadly last some friends this month. Go luck
in CH:1-1 and CH:2-2. We celebrated what were
thankful for! We plan to continue working on
our letters and the upcoming holiday! 

Many Hugs, Ms.Yadi & Ms. Edith

Children's House 1-1

Children's House 1-2

Snapshot Of CH:1-1



Snapshots of CH:2-1

This month CH:2-1 our class continued to explore
the world by doing a giant puzzle of the 7
continents. As we learned about the letter "J",
we enjoyed some jazz and did messy jell-o art.
We learned about kangaroos then played with
kazoos while learning about the letter "K ". Cute
little turkeys were made. We shared what we
are thankful for. Ms. Abbi even read a story
about the first thanksgiving. Also, we welcomed
two new friends into CH2-1 Jack and Eddie.

Smiles, Ms.Abbi & Ms.May

Children’s House 2-1

Children’s House 2-1
November was an exciting month is CH:2-2. James,
Rozlien, and Walter joined our class. They have
adapted to their new environment. We worked
hard to review materials for our fall assessments.
We were shocked on how much we've retained this
year!
Watercolor and coloring have become staples in
our daily life. We are modern day Van Gogh's. Our
focus was how thankful we are. We celebrated
Thanksgiving by reading tales of the past and
present. We even learned several holiday inspired
dances. We cannot wait to see what December
holds!  



Love & Light, Ms. Amber & Ms. Dayna
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SnapShots of CH:2-2
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